
 

 

 
 
Hinckley & Bosworth Borough Council 
  
Completion of the Audit of Accounts 2017/18  
The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014  
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015  
 
Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 
2014 and the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015:  
 
1. The audit of accounts for the financial year ended 31st March 2018 has been 
concluded and an unqualified opinion has been issued by the auditor.  
 
2. The Financial Statement 2017/18 is available for inspection by any local government 
elector for the area of Blaby District Council.  
 
3. Any such elector may make copies of or take extracts from the Financial Statement.  
 
4. Copies of the Financial Statement may be purchased by any person requiring them 
on payment of the sum of £10.00 per copy.  
 
The above mentioned documents are available for inspection and at the Council Offices, 
Hinckley Hub, Rugby Road, Hinckley LE10 0FR  between 9.00 am and 4.30 pm Monday 
to Friday. The Financial Statement may be downloaded free of charge from the Council’s 
website (www.hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk). 
 
Ashley Wilson  
Head of Finance (Section 151)  
31st

  July 2018 
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